1 Fox Trail Ct Eldridge IA 52748

Park View Owners Association

17 Lincoln Ave Eldridge IA 52748

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Proposed increase to HOA fees

The committee of the Park View Park Board (PVPB) would like to offer it's support for the proposed increase in HOA fees. The use of the HOA fees in the ongoing maintenance of the parks and recreation areas of Park View are vital for a vibrant and healthy community. The proposed increase will ensure that this important maintenance and works program is continued in a manner befitting the Park View community, and in particular the children of the area.

The PVPB looks forward to continuing the strong relationship enjoyed between the Park View Owners Association and the PVPB.

Yours sincerely.

Tim Smith

Vice President

Park View Park Board